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 Individuals with disabilities are encouraged to attend all University of Iowa-sponsored events. If you are a person with a disability who requires a reasonable 

accommodation in order to participate in this program, please contact the College of Public Health in advance at 319-384-1500. 

Translating research into policy and practice change is an aspirational goal sought by 

many to attain.  The Policy Fellow program is designed to support faculty in achieving 

this goal.   

This seminar focuses on the  newly developed Policy Fellowship program and will 

showcase the recently selected  2016-2017 CPH Policy Fellows.  Each Fellow will de-

scribe an overview of their Action Learning Project, the proposed strategic steps and 

the anticipated impact of the project. 

Come and join the conversation as we discuss the projects below: 

  - Strengthening Cancer Reporting Rules  

  - Implementing New Guidelines for Newborn Screening in the NICU  

  - Increasing Bicycle Safety  

Are you interested in applying for the Policy Fellowship Program next year?  If so, this 

will be a great opportunity for you to learn more about the program! 


